
Come hear a presentation about native bees and their place in 
the urban landscape on Sept 18, 2010 at 1:30-2:30 at the Sylvan 
Oaks Public Library. As part of the Audubon at Home Series, 
Beyond Bird Baths and Bird Feeders, this is a 45 minute 
presentation by Julie Serences of  the Education Committee of 
the Sacramento Audubon Society.  You’ll learn about the 
fascinating life cycle of native bees, why they are important to 
the ecology of our home landscapes, and how we can attract 
them to our landscapes. Bee watching adds a whole new level 
of entertainment to our outdoor experiences.  It’s free.  
Sponsored by the Sylvan Oaks Branch Library and 
Educational Committee of the Sacramento Audubon Society 
education@sacramentoaudubon.org or  916-264-2920
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